
 
 

Early Years Bank Assistants 
 

Up to 16 hours per week 

Between the hours of 9.00am – 3.00pm  

Grade 2 Point 1 - £21,816 

£11.62 per hour 

Start date: As soon as possible   

 

 

We are looking for experienced Early Year’s Bank Assistants to join our team which 

works at sites across the Camberwell and Dulwich area. 

 

The right candidates should be enthusiastic, hardworking and experienced in 

working within a children’s setting to support the delivery of ‘Child Development’ and 

‘School Readiness Programme’ to the children and families of our locality.   

 

The role will involve travelling to different sites to deliver and run ‘Stay and Plays’ and 

activities like ‘Healthy Movers’ and ‘Baby Explorers’.   

 

You will also be required to work during the summer holidays from 26th July until 27th 

August 2021.   

 

Why not book a visit to our new Hub in Dulwich Wood Children’s Centre before you 

apply to meet the team and see what you would be doing? We are one minute’s 

walk from Sydenham Hill railway station and just ten minutes’ walk from Gipsy Hill 

station.  

 

For more information and to discuss the post please contact Lisa Hodson on 0207 525 

2017 or email lhodson@dulwichwood.com  

 

 

For an application pack please contact Pauline Sheehy, Admin Manager on 0207 

525 4451 or email psheehy@dulwichwood.com 

 

Closing date for applications to be received 9th July 2021. 

 

Camberwell and Dulwich Children’s Centre is committed to safeguarding and 

promoting the welfare of children and young people. We conduct value based 

interviews with all posts subject to an enhanced DBS check. We welcome 

applications from all sections of the community regardless of gender, race, religion, 

disability, sexual orientation, gender reassignment or age. 
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